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April, 03, 2018 

NOTICE 
Pre Ph.D. Seminar 

 
 

Ph.D. students of the Department of Urdu, C.U. are hereby informed that prior to submission 
of thesis the students who wish to present Pre  Ph.D.  Seminar in  the  Department of  Urdu,  
C.U.  may  contact Dr. Mohd. Imteyaz Alam, Assistant Professor, Department of Urdu, C.U. 
and submit an application duly forwarded by his/ her supervisor in this connection latest by 
18, May 2018. 
 
The date, time and venue of the Seminar will be announced in due course. 
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